
Prairie Restoration Burn 

The Chehalis Department of Natural Resources, in coor-
dination with the Ecostudies Institute, will be perform-
ing a prairie restoration burn. 

When: Thursday September 19th, at 11:00am 

Where: Tribal Prairie off of Balch Rd. 

Community members are welcome to check it out, but 
please carpool because parking is very limited. 

Concerns? Don’t worry, the crew has lots of restoration 
burn experience and fire fighting equipment will be on-
site to ensure everyone remains safe. 

Questions? Call Glen at Tribal DNR 360-709-1850 


